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       Dr. Nick and Becky Bauman 
were appointed in February 2017 for two 
years to the United Mission to Nepal (UMN). 
The Bauman’s took language training in the capital city of Kathmandu for six weeks. They are now based in Tansen, where Nick serves as  a General Surgeon in the Tansen Mission Hospital,  providing surgical services and teaching post-graduate residents in the Medical Doctorate in General Practice program. In 2015/2016, the hospital served over 98,000 people, from the surrounding nine districts.

Nick and Becky have four children: Silas, Selema, Freda and Dorothy.  
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                David  McIntosh 
is jointly supported by the United and Presbyterian Churches in Canada, as a co-Director of the Center for Minority Issues and Mission (CMIM), based in Tokyo.  This is a project of the Korean Christian Church in Japan (KCCJ) and its aim is to respond to the rise in racism and hatred against minorities in Japan.

David grew up in Japan, as the son of missionaries, Rev. Jack and Clara Beth McIntosh, who served for 40 years with the KCCJ.  David will return to Canada annually to share this mission.
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Liza Titizian
Liza Titizian is the recipient of a PCC Leadership Development Grant, as she completes a Masters in Library Science at a Lebanese University. Liza works as librarian at the Near East School of Theology (NEST), a Protestant Seminary based in Beirut, Lebanon, and a long standing PCC partner. Liza is also working on a Master of Divinity at NEST. Liza will be the first indigenous librarian at NEST, in decades.  
Liza is from Syria, and is Armenian.  
